Swalambham Yatra
MARCH 24, 2022

The members of National Service Scheme unit of Ram Lal Anand
College participated in "Swalambham Yatra" on 24th March 2022
which was organized by the IDEA (Inclusive Divyangjan
Entrepreneur Association) to highlight the empowerment of people
with disabilities. The purpose of the Yatra was to demonstrate the
strength of people with disabilities by sending a message that "not
only can they get employment, but they can also produce
employment for others, and if we try to accept everyone, we can
make India the Inclusive Capital of the World."

To ensure this, Mr. Devendra Kumar from the "Ladli Foundation™
visited our institution on March 24, 2022, and was greeted by our
NSS convenor, Mrs. Rita Jain, and our NSS President. This visit was
organized on the college's front lawn to promote the
"Swalambham Yatra." Mr. Devendra Kumar began the event with
enlightening words in which he and his team introduced us all to
the fundamental premise of the yatra and how to comprehend
Persons with disabilities.

Many of the students in our unit took part in the discussion and
shared their insights and experiences with the audience. The
second phase of the ceremony was the start of the yatra from our
campus lawn, which would last many days. Students from our unit
participate in yatra on various days at several campuses, including
JNU, South Campus, North Campus, etc. There was a tremendous
and commendable response from volunteers. They contributed
significantly to our work with their worthy involvement.

We raised awareness through this event to educate the public on

problems of concern, to remember that it is our world and that we

can all work together to make it a more peaceful place to live and /
to celebrate and reinforce humanity's achievements !
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Event at a glance
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